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Pilon, Janet

Subject: heritage designation of the Powerhouse

From: Kathryn Wakeman

Sent: February 26, 2025 10:41 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Greg Armstrong; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>
Subject: heritage designation of the Powerhouse

To whom it may concern:

| would like to support the decision by heritage staff to designate the Stoney Creek Powerhouse. As the Stoney Creek rep
on the HMHC for 10 years, | am fully aware of the cultural value this building represents in our small downtown. As a
member of the Doors Open committee | managed this site last year and heard the positive feedback from visitors, some
local, some from as far away as upstate New York. | am a patron of the restaurant on average twice a week. Preserving
this site and the existing original heritage features is a positive move towards preserving the rich history of Stoney Creek.
Regards, Kathy Wakeman



